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Presidents message for the Fall Newsletter: 
Olmsted Society President Cathy Maloney 




                                                               

Cathy



FLOS Spring Photo Contest Winners:




    "Olmsted Award" photo taken by George Lambros  

                                                               



FLOS Spring Photo Contest Winners:


“People’s Choice Award" photo taken by Michael Bast 

The Fall photo contest is underway.  Send your photos to: 
photo@olmstedsociety.org 
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Lecture Reports with Lois Kimmelman: 

Upcoming lectures: 

John J. Binder:  
The Mafia in the Western Suburbs
 Dec. 4, 7:00 p.m.: 

Mr. Binder, author The Chicago Outfit and Al Capone's Beer Wars: A 
Complete History of Organized Crime in Chicago During 
Prohibition, will discuss the evolution of organized crime in Riverside 
and surrounding suburbs. The mob's influence on local business 
and politics will be covered, as well as notorious violent incidents and 
well-known resident criminals.


Watch recent lectures through the YouTube links below: 

Elsa Anderson, What's New (& Old) in the Cook County Forest 
Preserves, Sept. 12: 
Ms. Anderson, a Stewardship Program Aide with the Cook County Forest 
Preserves, reviewed the history of the Forest Preserves, highlighted their 
natural treasures, and volunteer opportunities at local preserves. Watch the 
video of her talk at https://youtu.be/HG180dgBV7M.


Melinda Pruett-Jones A Bird's Eye View of Riverside, Sept. 27: 
This talk about attracting birds was given by Ms. Pruett-Jones, a 
Riverside ornithologist and native gardener. Ms. Pruett-Jones, who is 
also Executive Director of the American Ornithological Society, discussed 
techniques to bring a variety of bird species to yards and parkland. Watch 
the video of her lecture at https://youtu.be/oKGp9N2073Q.
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Watch a recent lecture through the YouTube link below:

Jennifer Baader, Zoo News, Oct. 11:
Ms. Baader, the Brookfield Zoo's Vice President of Government Affairs, 
gave an overview of the history of the zoo, animal conservation efforts, 
research studies at the zoo, and the latest news on the mammals and 
other species that live there. Watch the video of her talk at https://youtu.be/
inTUOXv_vlc.
 

Membership Report - Linda LaBelle  
      
Olmsted Society’s Membership Renewal 
Time: 
To all of our dedicated members, thank you for your 
loyal support to the Olmsted Society of Riverside! 
 

 Join or Renew Your Membership Here 

                                                               

https://youtu.be/inTUOXv_vlc
https://youtu.be/inTUOXv_vlc
http://www.olmstedsociety.org/membership/membership-renewal/


Membership Report continued - Linda LaBelle  

We’d like to say a special… 

…Thank you for your continued support to our 
2018 members listed here: 

                                                               



Thank you for your support to our 2018 members listed here: 

                                                               



Thank you for your support to our 2018 members listed here: 

We apologize if our list missed any members. 

                                                               



Join FLOS or Renew Your Membership here: 

Or Just print and mail this form to: 
  
Frederick Law Olmsted Society of Riverside
PO Box 65
Riverside, Illinois 60546

Thank you for your continued support! 
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Landscape Committee Special Report with 
Cindy Kellogg and Holly Machina                
2018 Landscape Workdays Schedule
Please join us to help restore a landmark of 
Riverside!

Nov 3rd  9am – 12pm Longcommon & Downing: Weeding & 
mulching 

Three shingle oak trees were planted: 

Possibility Place Nursery is partnering with 
the Village of Riverside and the Frederick 
Law Olmsted Society to raise awareness 
about oak trees in our community.   

Possibility Place has donated 3 fifteen gallon 
shingle oak trees to the Village of Riverside for an OAKtober planting event 
to raise awareness of the diminishing oak populations in the Chicagoland 
area.  It is our hope that these plantings will provide a greater understanding 
of the importance of oak trees and their role in our urban and natural 
landscapes.   After all, oak trees provide a longer living tree cover, significant 
food web contributions, and enhance our landscapes. For more information 
regarding OAKtober awareness month in Illinois, please take a moment to 
visit the following website.  http://www.mortonarb.org/oaktober-oak-
awareness-month

 

As luck would have it, the Riverside Department of Public Works and the 
Olmsted Society had a Landscape Workday on October 13th, from near 
Riverside and Olmsted Roads.  The three donated trees were planted in a 
public space along Riverside Road to showcase oak trees in our historic 
landscape.  
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Jim Petrzilka

2019 Walking Tours:  
Watch for our upcoming schedule in the Winter newsletter 

Experience Riverside with a walking tour as  
Frederick Law Olmsted designed the parks  
in Riverside to provide changing vistas for  

 pedestrians. 

Subscribe to our Newsletter by emailing us at:  
newsletter@olmstedsociety.org 

 

Webmaster (Dr.) Tim Ozga 
A Big Thank you to our Webmaster Tim Ozga, for all of 
his efforts in managing the web site and the emailed 
newsletters! 

The Frederick Law Olmsted Society of Riverside is a registered 501c3 
organization.  The Society is dedicated to sustaining Olmsted’s vision for Riverside for 
generations to come.   

Its members are guided by his concern for humanity, nature, sense of community, and 
the innovative and thoughtful essence of his work.   

The Olmsted Society invites residents and visitors to join us in learning, protecting the 
environment, and preserving our cultural and physical heritage. 

                                                               



Check out our Social Media link for information on upcoming events:                                                                      
facebook.com//RiversideFLOS 
   

To promote more biodiversity in your yard, plant native plants of 
Illinois, such as Sorghastrum nutans (Linnaeus) Nash (Poaceae) also 
known as Indian Grass, shown here:
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